GARDENS OF GULF COVE PROPERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC.
6464 Coniston St, Port Charlotte FL 33981

Application for a Position on the Board of Directors
at the Annual Meeting of the Members
March 15, 2022, at 7:00 pm

Application must be received (by mail, e-mail gardensofgulfcove@gmail.com or hand delivered)
at the Association office no later than 5 PM on February 3, 2022.

Name: Date:
Address:

Please briefly describe any credentials, life, business or work experience that you feel could be
beneficial to the association. Include any community organizations and Gardens of Gulf Cove
involvement. Feel free to use your own full page and/or provide us with a photo.




